

SUNNYBRAE NORMAL SCHOOL

NEWSLETTER

A Connected Community of Positively Engaged Learners

Reminders - Week beginning 27 August 2018

Reminders for this week

- Math-a-thon fundraiser: Thank you to all those who have returned sponsorship money. To date we have received in excess of \$5,000. We would like to have all sponsorship funding returned by this Friday 31st August. The total amount raised will be announced at our next assembly on 7th September. The draw will also take place for all students who had 10 or more sponsors or who raised \$50 or more. There will also be a prize for the student in each syndicate who has been the most successful at raising sponsorship. Money can be paid into our school bank account via online banking Sunnybrae Normal School, ASB Northcote, 12 3053 0370789 00, please use the reference 'Math-a-thon'.
- Maths Family Evening Please join us tomorrow night, 28th August from 6:30 pm 7:45 pm. Everyone is welcome. See full details below.
- **ASB Financial Literacy**: This week the ASB Financial Literacy team will spend some time in each classroom teaching aspects of Financial Literacy.
- **Daffodil Day Friday 31 August**: Each year we participate in a fundraiser for the Cancer Foundation. Paper daffodils will be available for sale for a gold coin donation on Friday and all funds forwarded to the Cancer Society.
- Our Years 3-6 students are continuing to train for the **Cross Country** which will be held on **Thursday 6th September** at 11:20 am. Training takes places on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays. Please ensure your child has the appropriate footwear for running on those days.
- Our Years 1 & 2 children are practising hard for their upcoming performance of 'Eddy and the Penguin' on Tuesday 11 September and Thursday 13 September at 6:00 pm and on Wednesday 12 September at 10:30 am.
- School Photos will be taken on Monday 17th September. Last week each child should have brought home a leaflet with full details for ordering class or portrait photos. Please inquire at the office if you did not receive this. If you wish to have siblings photographed together, please pick up a sibling form from the office.





SNS Family Maths Evening



Tuesday 28 August 6:30 - 7:45pm

What can you expect on the night?

- 1. Marie Hirst Education Consultant from Special Addition, will share her expertise on 'Mathematics Problem Solving in Real Life Contexts'.
- 2. Family groups will then work together to solve a selection of mathematical problems used in our classroom programmes.
- 3. Prizes will be awarded for showing team work, communication, creativity and skill.
- 4. Some brainwork will be required and enjoyment will be essential.

Mark your calendars now and prepare yourself for a fun-filled family evening.

Community Notices

Ezlunch promotion for Father's Day - place an order with Ezlunch between 27th and 31st August and you will be in the draw for one of two \$50 gift vouchers to gift to Dad on Fathers' Day. The winners will be notified by email or phone on 31st August.

Holiday surf programme available at Orewa Beach. 5 day programme for 6-16 year olds, available both weeks, morning or afternoon sessions. \$150 per person. For further information please email surf@oneillsurfacademy.co.nz

Takapuna Normal Intermediate School - Enrolments for 2019

Although our enrolment week is 27 - 31 August, our enrolment application form is online, so we are currently taking applications for Year 7 learners in 2019, for learners both in zone and out of zone.

This is a complex process and we want to ensure that we make the best possible class placement for all our learners. If you are intending to apply for a place at Takapuna Normal Intermediate School, we would appreciate applications as soon as possible.

Please visit our website and click on the enrolment link. The school code is 1524.

We look forward to receiving your application.

Congratulations and well done to ...

... all Years 1, 2 and 3 netball players who have just completed their netball season. A special thanks to all the coaches and managers for your commitment: Sarah Coombe, Moni Lomu, Hine Clark, Chantel Pearce, Anne-Marie Scott-Donelan, Asha Dahya and Kylie Stewart.







And a **Special Thanks** to the following parents who assisted with our sausage sizzle last Friday: Dee Cuttance, Papa Togia-Dove, Anna Won, Sin Hooi Lee, Catherine Bacon, Beth Railton, Seul Gi Um, Coco Liu and Ann Jacobs.

And **Well Done** to the following students whose names were pulled from the Respect Badge draw at last Friday's singing assembly: Zoey Soriano (R16), Sina Angitoa (R16), Maziko Gundo (R18), John Kim (R16) and Abby Bartlett (R9).

